Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Peter Talia <pandjtalia@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 10:22 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Lake Almanor

Mr. Barnes

Please do not support the depletion of the cold water pool in beautiful Lake Almanor. The intended result is
marginal whereas the ecological damage caused by raising water temperature is a significant risk with
uncertain benefit from this action. There will not be another Lake Almanor in its present condition.

Peter Talia
Susanville, CA



